31" March 2011

UN Global Compact Office

ATTN: Michael Weitzmann/ To Whom it May Concern:

Request for Extension of COP deadline:

We request an extension of our COP deadline to allow key stakeholder input in our submission, some of whom are
working in our subsidiary companies outside of the country.

They have insight into some of the best practices that have been employed in our effort to commit to the Global
Compact 10 Principles.

We hereby commit to have our Communication on Progress finalized and submitted by Friday, June 16™ 2011,

Yours Sincerely,
Joy Okello
Associate Account Director,

Scangroup Liaison for UNGC
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